[bookmark: _GoBack]The Faculty Senate Budget Committee met on March 20, 2013 at 12:00 noon.
Present were Sukumar Ganapati, Delano Gray, Ken Jessell, Mary Levitt, Krishnamurty Surysekar, and Clark Wheatley.

Dr. Jessell discussed the current State Budget process (early but promising), the impact of Federal Sequester (unknown at this time), funding for PG6 (pending approval), tuition increases (probable 6%) and student enrollment (impact on totals of dual enrollment students).

The meeting adjourned at 1:30 PM.
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